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8 April 2015 

 

To whom it may concern 

RE: NOTICE OF DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS FOR THE 

PROPOSED MINING OF AGGREGATE ON A PORTION OF PORTION 1 OF LOT 29 UMFOLOZI NO 

15607, MTUBATUBA, KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCE 

The Draft Basic Assessment Report for the proposed mining of aggregate on a portion of portion 1 of lot 

29 Umfolozi no 15607 is now available for your perusal. A copy of the document can be obtained from 

Greenmined upon request. 

Should you be interested your comments are kindly requested on this report. A thirty day period, ending 

on the 11th of May 2015, will be allowed for comments. Your comments must be in writing and can be 

submitted via facsimile, e-mail and/or mail. Please do not hesitate to contact us in the event of any 

uncertainties and please ensure that your contact details are included with your comments. 

If we do not receive any comments from you before the end of the commenting period it will be accepted 

that you do not have any additional objections/comments with regard to the project.  We trust that you 

find it in order and kindly await your comments on this report. 

Kind Regards 

 

Christine Fouche 
Greenmined Environmental 
christine.f@greenmined.co.za  
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